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Any further hikes to our electric bill will make daily life even harder for us. We are on 

both Social Security. Property taxes are bad enough. And we are better off than so 

many others. How will they heat their homes?  

 

Our home is all electric. When it was built, the ‘propaganda’ was that rates would be 

low and affordable. We have the highest increases in the country. This is not 

sustainable! We cannot afford this. Last year’s increase was bad enough. Our 

legislators need to work for the taxpayers and citizens of this state. Just look at 

California! Dismal to say the least.  

 

Please don’t make it any harder to barely get by…….. 


